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I am in support of SB1590.  

 

SB1590 is important to me because it restores equal access to the Willamette River 

and the Newberg Pool. For 15 years plus we’ve worked to arrive at a compromise 

that made sense for all parties involved. Only a year into the compromise one 

senator took it upon himself to reverse the compromise and eliminate a large portion 

of boaters from the Newberg Pool.  

 

Please vote yes on SB1590 and restore the compromise for boaters and river users 

that make sense.  

 

Stewart Mers  


